
Mitzi Van Arsdell <mvanarsdell@tetoncountyidaho.gov>

Svenskaland Subdivision Final Plat
1 message

Sharon Fox <sfox@co.teton.id.us> Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 1:54 PM
To: "Arnold W. Woolstenhulme(woolstenhulme)" <aweng@ida.net>, Mitzi Van Arsdell <mvanarsdell@co.teton.id.us>

Hi Sharon,

Mitzi was reviewing and updating her spreadsheet for tracking all these subdivisions and noticed that Svenskaland hits
the 3 year mark in April 2024. We are not doing any BoCC applications during the month of December nor are we having
a P&Z meeting in December. I just wanted to make sure you were aware of this because there is only the need to get the
final plat approval before the 3 year mark, not finish the improvements. I am guessing the road improvements are what is
holding them up.

Sharon Fox
Planner I
Teton County Planning Department
208-354-2593 ext. 204
sfox@co.teton.id.us

Planning Departments hours  Mon-Thurs 9-3:00 p.m.; Fridays 9-12:00 p.m.
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